Rosenberg Corey

From: Ellen S. Matteson <ellen@esmcpa.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 04, 2017 11:37 AM

To: SHS Exhibits

Subject: HB 2004-A

To Whom it May Concern:

I am a landlord in Deschutes County. | own 2 rental homes and | urge you to oppose HB 2004-A. Please don't increase
the barriers that small landlords face in providing rental housing.

Sincerely,

Ellen S. Matteson

Bend, OR

541-389-0035



